
The Way of the Cross 

 

The Diocesan Office of 

Faith Events 

invites you to join us 

virtually Friday nights during 

Lent as we pray together the 

Stations of the Cross  

with a different focus/lens        

each week. 

 

❖ Feb. 24: Through the eyes of the suffering, ill and disabled  

❖ March 3: Through the eyes of the bereaved 

❖ March 17: Through the eyes of seniors 

❖ March 24: Through the eyes of the family 

❖ March 31: Through the eyes of social justice 

 

 

The stations will begin at 7 P.M. Participation requires an 

internet connection.  Registration is also required to receive a 

link. To register, call Mary-Jo McLaughlin, at 860-848-2237, 

Ext 312 or email her at mmclaughlin@norwichdiocese.net 

You can register for just one evening or all six  

(Note – there will not be any stations on March 10)  
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